Governor Profile-Tiffany Ferrol (Parent Governor)

Originally from Bedfordshire, | moved to Northumberland in 2011 after meeting my
now husband at university in Leeds. We since have had two wonderful children, one
of which attends Humshaugh First School.

My past career has mainly consisted of roles in the events management industry,
which is what | completed my degree in. However, | moved to an administrator
position in another small, rural school in 2018. In 2022 | started a diploma in School
Business Management which is due to be completed in the summer of 2024.

In my spare time, | enjoy swimming in our beautiful North Tyne river. And | take part
in the Great North Swim annually.



